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July 16, 2017

Sunday, July 16th 
 9:30am	 Sunday School
10:10am	 Summer Choir
10:30am	 Worship Service
 3:00pm	 Youth Boat Day

Monday, July 17th 
 3:00pm 	 C.S. Lewis 
	 	 The Voyage of the Dawn Treader
 4:00pm 	 Garden Meeting

Tuesday, July 18th 
  6:00pm	 Body Charge Fitness

Wednesday, July 19th 
5:3opm	 Dinner
6:15pm 	 Midweek Bible Study

 Thursday, July 20th 
 1-2:00pm	 Food Pantry
 5:30pm 	 Finance Mtg
 6:30pm 	 TriCounty Bridge

Friday, July 21st 
  5:30pm 	 Cards
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 “. . . and he ate and drank, and rose and went 
his way. Thus Esau despised his birthright.”
from Genesis chapter 25 (NRSV)

From the Mustard Seed Garden for Thursday, July 5th:

Carrots	     5.05 lbs
Tomatoes	     1.65 lbs
Yellow Squash       5.5 lbs
Zucchini	  13.55 lbs
Cucumbers	    38.3  lbs
Bell Peppers      13.85 lbs

 The Annual NIBROC Rummage Sale – August 10-12
Times:  Thursday & Friday: 9-4      Saturday: 9-12

Your help is needed! You can:
1. Donate items. We will accept all new and gently used items that are just taking up space 
in your house. We could also use plastic shopping bags for our guests to use for shopping. 

2. Pick up items (Mon.,  Aug 7th -Thurs.,  Aug. 10th) Help those who want to donate but 
cannot deliver their items. 

3. Help with set-up and pricing (Tues. and Wed.). If you have organizational skills or enjoy 	
the flea market atmosphere, come and serve by getting us prepared. To assist those who 	
are setting up and pricing, please put your clothing donations on hangers, when possible.

4. Work the sale (Thurs., Fri., and Sat.). Come be social and show the people of our 		
community the love of Christ through your service during the sale. We will split the days 	
into shifts.

5. Help with clean-up (Sat.). You can serve  by gathering up the leftovers and helping get 	
those to a place to donate.

6. Feed the people (Tues. – Sat.). If you have that special gift of serving sandwiches or fried 	
chicken to volunteers they will need nourishment this week. Or, if you have good items you 	
would like to contribute to a bake sale, these are always enjoyed and appreciated.

Sign up sheets are available on the table outside of Alex’s office!

Wednesday, July 19, 2017
Menu					     Volunteers
Chicken Caesar Salad Wrap		  Jenny Daniel
Chips					     Cindy Finneseth
Fruit					     Glennis Hensley
Dessert				    Pat Huff



First Baptist Church at Worship

The Sixth Sunday after Pentecost
July 16, 2017

Ten-thirty O’clock in the Morning

Scripture Lessons
Genesis 25:19-34

Psalm 119:105-112
Romans 8:1-11

Anthem by The Summer Choir
With Grateful Heart, I Thank You, Lord

Sermon by Austin Carty
“Esau’s Birthright”

	
	

	

Pastoral Care Emergencies
Nights and Weekend:

Minister:	 Alex Lockridge
		  513-748-3126

 If you are unable to reach this 
minister, please leave a message 
on his voice mail. Messages will 
be monitored at regular intervals.

Deacon:  	 Bob Cain
		  528-5208

USHERS & GREETERS
July 16, 2017

1. Colleen Darabant
2. Norman Teague
3. Ed Setser
4. Glenn Sasser
4. Bill Sosh
4. Nettie Sosh
5. John Goins
5. Sandi Curd
5. Lynn Tipton
6. Steve Surmont
6. Tom Davis
7. David Landrum

July 9, 2017	Summary
		  	
                                         Budget Offerings:    $          9,369.00
		      YTD  Budget Offerings:    $     252,009.20
                                         YTD Budget Goal:    $     281,332.00 
                                               Loose Change:    $                80.00
Loose change received in July will benefit the Shoebox 
ministry.
July 16, 2017:	

Nursery:		    Glennis Hensley and Sue Mills
Children’s Church:  Michaela Hopper and Jenny Watkins

The Sanctuary flowers for Sunday, July 16th 
 are placed in commemoration of

MICHELLE LITTERAL BROCK’S BIRTHDAY
ON JULY 21ST 

by
Anna Litteral and family

Are you willing to rock a baby or play with a child? Please 
consider volunteering in the nursery on Sunday mornings. If 
interested, call the church office at 528-4738.  A background 
check will be required. 

A gift has been given to the General fund
 in memory of Bill Gibbs

by 
Fredina Cobb

A gift has been given to the Music fund
in appreciation of Paul Sims

by
 Jeff, Debbie, and Lauren Tipton

Happy birthday to Betty Wells who is celebrating 
her 91st birthday, Sunday, July 16th!!

A new committee is being formed to proceed with the First Baptist 
Church Cookbook. Our goal is to have this completed by mid-fall. 

We have some recipes that were sent in when this project was 
started, but we need many more. We would like every family in 
the church to be represented in the cookbook by submitting their 
favorite recipes. Please drop off a hard copy at the church office or 
email to pbradley@corbinfbc.org or maryida@bellsouth.net. We 
also welcome recipes from church friends. In addition to recipes, 
you are invited to submit photos and stories of our church history.

Let’s not delay this much anticipated cookbook project any longer; 
please submit your recipes by August 15, 2017. We want to make it 
the best ever! 

 - Your FBC Cookbook Committee


